

Employee Bulletin

2nd Annual Summer Giveaway



Monica makes a great personal shopper!

The 2nd Annual Summer Giveaway was this last Saturday and our residents took quite a bit home with them! We had fewer people than last year, possibly due to District 150's graduation date. Because of that, we allowed residents to take more than the usual two bags home. Some people filled a whole van! We had brand new shoes, clothes and household items.





Some little shoppers!

We also had several employees donate stuffed animals, clothing, purses, and house ware.

We had a total of 2,760 items in the giveaway, most of them brand new through our NAEIR membership. This wouldn't have been possible without the help of several employees who volunteered for sorting and setup, as well as the day of the giveaway. Thank you so much to: Chris Sidders, Pam Pesha-Ahten, Julie Taylor,





Davis and last but certainly not least, Colleen Bailey and Dan Dowell Who helped with setup and made our very own clothing racks for the giveaway! The Summer Giveaway is a lot of work to put together, and it absolutely isn't possible without all of you. Thank you times a million!

- Meghan Lundeen









